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TRAVEL TO INDONESIA OR SINGAPORE

Dear Guest,

We understand that some of you may be organizing
independent overnight and/or overland excursions to
Indonesia and/or Singapore. Due to the uncertainty of ports
accepting cruise ships in Asia, Holland America Line has
decided to cancel Amsterdam's calls to Indonesia and
Singapore. In an abundance of caution in the interim, we will
not (re-) embark any guest on board Amsterdam who chooses
to undertake independent travel arrangements to Indonesia
and/or Singapore. E.g, should you still wish to travel to Bali on
an overnight, we will not permit your return on board for the
remainder of this voyage, etc.

Holland America Line has been closely monitoring the very fluid
and evolving situation with respect to the ability to successfully
operate cruise itineraries in Asia due to the regional concerns
surrounding COVID-19. We never want to disappoint our
guests, however we are not confident that we could deliver a
cruise experience that meets your expectations.

Captain Jonathan Mercer Henk Mensink
Master Hotel Director



